
 Student Health Services             phone: (215)204-7500 
 1700 N. Broad Street, 4th Floor     fax:      (215)204-4660 
 Philadelphia, PA 19121                 www.temple.edu/studenthealth 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Allergist: 
 
Your patient is attending Temple University. We here at Student Health Services will be happy 
to continue his/her immunotherapy while he/she is in school. 
 
In order to provide the best care for your patient, we will need the following information from 
your office: 
 

 Immunotherapy vaccine administration schedule 
 “Missed shots” schedule 

 Guidelines for dose reduction and treatment after a local reaction 
 Guidelines for dose reduction and treatment after a systemic reaction  
 Indications for when to hold the shot (e.g., fever, etc.) 

 
 

The first injection from a new vial of serum MUST be given by an allergist.  If it is not 
feasible for your patient to return to your office, we can suggest a local allergist whose office 
will give the first injection from the new vials. 
 
Please have your patient hand-carry all allergy serum to our office. We will not accept ANY 
shipped vials, as it cannot be guaranteed they will arrive refrigerated. 
 
 
Thank you and we look forward to assisting you in the care of your patient. 
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